
 

Date: Saturday, August 27, 2016 
Location: Ambridge Area High School 
Time: 1:00pm – 3:30pm 
Who: Any girl or boy in 4th, 5th, or 6th grade 
Hosted by: Zero Tolerance Volleyball Club & Beaver Valley Premier Volleyball Association 
Coaches: George Bellinger, Head Girls’ Volleyball Coach – Ambridge Area High School 
 Glenn Freed, Head Boys’ Volleyball Coach – Ambridge Area High School 
 

USA Volleyball has a new nationwide promotion, which encourages potential new players to try volleyball for 

free.  In conjunction with NBC and the United States Olympic Committee, Gold Map is a program that was 
promoted during the Olympic Games which invites kids to try Olympic sports.  Open Court is a promotion from 

USA Volleyball and the Gold Map program. 
 

Open Court will debut at locations across the country, including here in the Ohio Valley Region (OVR), which 

is the USA Volleyball association that manages volleyball in this area (western PA, Ohio, and West Virginia).  
The two OVR club teams hosting this Open Court event are Zero Tolerance and BVP.  Zero Tolerance is a local 
club team for girls, and BVP is the local club for boys. 
 

The format will be a total of two and a half hours. The first part will be an introduction to the skills of serving, 
passing, setting, and hitting. The final session will be free time to play games amongst the attendees. 
 

Players:  please wear comfortable clothes and gym shoes. There isn't any fee to attend. You do not need to 
attend the entire time. Just attend the time that you have available.  And, bring a friend if you would like. 
 

Parents: you will be asked to sign a registration form at check-in so that your child will be covered with USA 

Volleyball secondary medical insurance during the event.  Parents are welcome to stay and watch, but it is not 
necessary. 
 

Pre-registration is not needed.  No previous volleyball experience is required.  We expect everyone to be brand 

new with the sport.  Just come and have fun with the awesome sport of volleyball.  It’s totally free! 

For more information, please contact coach Glenn Freed at gfreed@ambridge.k12.pa.us 

 


